
Gadsden City Schools Special Called Meeting 

05/28/2021 01:30 PM 

Gadsden City Board of Education  

Virtual 

 https://meet.google.com/rfq-xfny-pgi 

 Attendees 

Voting Members 

Dr. Nathan Carter, Board Member - District 2 

Mr. Mark Dayton, Board Member - District 5 

Rev. Z. Andre' Huff, President - District 3  

Hon. Allen Millican, Board Member - District 7 

Mrs. Nancy Stewart, Vice President - District 6 

Non-Voting Members 

Mr. Tony Reddick, Superintendent 

Mrs. Christie Knowles, Board Attorney 

Ms. Nancy Foster, Superintendent Administrative Assistant 

Mrs. Cory Skelton, Chief Financial Officer 

Absent:  

Mr. Mike Haney, Board Member – District 4 

Ms. Adrienne Reed, Board Member – District 1 

A. Call to Order, Opening Prayer, Pledge of Allegiance

President Z. Andre' Huff called the meeting to order.    Mr. Mark Dayton opened the meeting 

with prayer and pledge of allegiance.  

B. Action Agenda

1. Recommendation for Eura Brown Lunchroom Ventilation Equipment

Superintendent Reddick recommended the board approve the bid from Modern Heating and 

Cooling in the amount of $166,498.00 for the hood replacement at Eura Brown Elementary 

School lunchroom. The following information was submitted for bid review.  

Modern Heating and Cooling      $166,498.00 

Coosa Heating and Colling - No Bid 

Motion made by: Hon. Allen Millican 

Motion seconded by: Mrs. Nancy Stewart 

Voting 

Unanimously Approved 

C. Adjourn

President Huff requested a motion to adjourn. 

Motion made by: Hon. Allen Millican 

Voting 

Unanimously Approved 

Date Superintendent/Secretary 

Approved 6/8/2021


